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Parents Circular 2024-2025/338
Lunch Ordering Arrangements for May and June

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our school is now distributing the lunch menu for May and June electronically (please ensure that
parents review all information on the attached menu, including details about the meal ingredients).
Parents must complete the options by 9 a.m. on April 14 and make the electronic payment directly
through eClass.

Ordering lunch at school ensures that students have a balanced diet, which is crucial for their healthy
growth. We encourage parents to order lunch for their children to provide better food options. If lunch
is not ordered, parents must prepare lunch boxes to ensure that their children receive

sufficient nutrition.

For details of the lunch fees for May and June, please refer to the table below:

Period Days Amount per meal Total Amount
May 2 to June 30 31 HKD 29 HKD 899

Due to the school holiday on May 30, the third semester exams from June 12 to June 24, no meal
orders are required for those days.

If your child is unable to return to school on a particular day, please notify the school by calling before
9 AM on that day, following the leave procedure. The school will arrange for a refund of the lunch.

Should you have any enquiries, please contact the school office at 2461 1555.

Yours faithfully,

Chan Yuet Ping
Principal



